

Grade 0 Newsletter – October in Review

Introduction...

This month we had a spooky
Hallowee with our first book study on
"The Legend of Spookley the Square
Pumpkin" by Joe Troiano. "It's fine to
be round...but there are times it's
better to be square!"

In Language Arts...

We continued learning letters of the alphabet and their sounds in addition to sight words and CVC words! We began learning about opposites words too!

In Art...

We made Spookley shapes,
Halloween socks and completed
our first group project - the Apple
Orchard project! We hope you had
a chance to take a look at our work
in the school hallway!

In Math...

We learned about 2D shapes including hexagons, rhombuses, pentagons and ovals! We learned about their sides, vertices and lines. We also began addition and subtraction to 10!

In Social Studies...

We began our unit on community helpers and matched their jobs with the goods and services they provide. We also identified the places they work and tools they need! These helpers make our communities better!

In Science... We explored the different parts of a plant and what their functions are. We had a special lesson dedicated to all there is to know about apples to prepare us for our visit to the apple orchard. We also discussed what a habitat is and learned about the animals we might find in various habitats Next month, we will start learning about the properties of seeds.

Happy October!

Ms. Kelly

Pictures, pictures, pictures!



IMPORTANT DATES:

November 11th Independence Day (School
Closed)
November 20th - Individual
Parent-Teacher Meetings
November 26th - Turkey in
Disguise Projects Due
November 28th - Thanksgiving
Day